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Lockwood Primary School 
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 School Opening times 

To keep our children even safer staff have 

agreed to open the doors to school earlier and 

allow children to come straight in from the 

playground without lining up. 

The nursery gate will open at 8.30am as usual 

whilst other gates will open at 8.35am at the 

same time as classroom doors, children should 

come from home into class ready to start at 

8.45am. 

 

Our year 6 children should have received their 

leavers hoodies today. They can wear them in 

school after half term.  

Unfortunately, the Carlton residential meeting 

was cancelled this week. The trip is due to take 

place in June and letters with regards to cost 

and payment have been sent out this week. 

We are currently researching a venue for next 

year’s residential. We hope Y5 and Y6 will go 

somewhere lovely together to keep costs down. 

If this works we will alternate a city residential 

visit with an Outdoor Adventurous residential. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another busy week in school and 

on Thursday has our school council elections. 

Our school councillors will hold class council 

meetings to gather the views of the children, 

with regards to what would make life and 

learning better at our school even better and 

how we can do it . they will also decide what 

charities we support and how we support 

them. 

 

The children learned quite a lot about 

democracy in the process, candidates 

identified themselves and shared why we 

should vote for them and then we cast our 

votes on specially prepared ballot papers, 

before putting them in the ballot box. Our 

new school council will look like this: 

Y1: Henry and Eden-Rose 

Y2: Maggie and Georgie  

Y3: Leo and Lillie-Mae 

Y4: Joey and Ava  

Y5: Sophia and Theo  

Y6: Mylo and Heidi  

And will be lead by Mrs Clapton and myself. 
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Attendance Award 

This week’s winners are Year 2.  

They have shown excellent attendance at 

97.8% 
 

Well done! 
 

Reception: Lacey                                                                                                                                              

Year 1:Eden-Rose and Henry                                                                                                         

Year 2:Kyle and Musa                                                                                                                

Year 3:Eden and Leo                                                                                                        

Year 4:Evan and Freya                                                                                                                                         

Year 5:Millie and Maverick                                                                                                      

Year 6:Bobby and Jack                     

Headteacher’s Awards go to:                                                                  

Reception: Harry Clarke                  

Year 1: Nyla Corner             

Year 2: Holly Foster                                                                                                                          

Year 3: Zak Dale                                                                                                     

Year 4: Ella Manns                                                                                                                       

Year 5: James Kenyon                                                                                                                                

Year 6: Niamh Yuill 

 

 

 

Stars of the week:  

Don’t tell me the sky is the limit when there are 

footprints on the moon! 

Have a happy weekend. 

Mrs Lawson 
 

 

After School Clubs 
Monday – Talent Night (Drama games and the possibility of a show) 

Tuesday – Thematic Arts and Crafts (Chinese New Year and Valentines Day both covered) 

Wednesday – Multi skills sports with MFC 

Thursday Dance with SCSS 

Friday Eco Gardening Club. 

You can now sign up online on the day before.  
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